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Calendar of Events 
February 
20 - World Hunger Sunday  
24 - Minister’s Meeting - 11:00 AM 
March 
3 - Vineyard Work Day - 8:00 AM 
5 - Dr. David Allen at Ino Church - 9:00 AM 
8 - Executive Committee Meeting - 7:00 PM 
11-12 - Marriage Retreat at the Vineyard 
15 - Heroes’ Banquet - 6:30 PM 
16-17 - Evangelism Encounter - 6:30 PM 
24 - Ministers’ Meeting - 11:00 AM 

A Visit With Dr. John 

Ministers’ Meeting 
 

February 24 at 11:00 AM 
Coffee Baptist Association 

 

John Logsdon - CCBA Men’s Ministry 

Disaster Relief  
Chainsaw Training 

 

February 11-12, 2022 
 

Training will be at the  
Vineyard Christian Retreat Center. 

Marriage Enrichment Retreat 
For couples in your church 

 

Vineyard Christian Retreat Center 
March 11-12, 2022 

Friday 6:30PM -Saturday 11:00 AM 
Cost $75 Couple 

 

Rev. Jim Duhaime will be leading. 

  Excitement is growing about the Scott Dawson evangelistic effort in 
March. About a third of our pastors have told me they want their churches to 
take part. I believe many more will want to. They simply have not talked to 
me about it yet. 
 There will be quite a few ways for you or people in your church to 

participate in preparing for this event. One of the most obvious ways is to pray for it. 
Please pray that God would anoint Scott Dawson and others who lead us. Pray that we will 
have a good response. Pray that people will respond to the Lord in repentance and faith. 
Pray that many will be added to the Kingdom during this time. 

The Evangelism Committee is requesting that every church have at least one           
counselor to be trained on March 1. It would be great if your church would have a man and 
a woman to be a part of the training session and be ready to lead folk to Christ. 

Another thing you can do is to help spread the word. We have flyers in the office. 
We would love for you to put them up on your church bulletin boards and in the windows 
of any business that will allow you to do it. 

Also, you can help a lot by posting this information on the social media platforms 
you use. It’s not a big time investment or great effort, but if lots of you will do it, it will 
make a big impact! By the time you get this newsletter, there only will be five weeks until 
the meeting begins. So, please do not tire of posting and reposting. 

The first night of the crusade is on a Wednesday. If you and others can get your 
church to participate strongly, you will be surprised how much energy and enthusiasm 
your church will gain through helping and attending. 

We have had to skip two years doing the annual Heroes Banquet because of Covid. 
I believe this one will be well attended for many reasons, including just being thankful we 
can do it again. I appreciate Ino Church for hosting. If you know people who work in             
Law-Enforcement, Firefighting, or are First Responders, please encourage them to call 
their reservations into our office. This is a time when we try to show appreciation to these 
who serve us so faithfully. It is done in behalf of all of the churches that make up our                
association. 

Please remind the young adult and middle adult couples of the Making Marriage 
Better Retreat on March 11 and 12. I believe it will be a great time. Bro Jim Duhaime will 
lead. 

Please help promote the  
Military Support Group. 

Tuesdays at 7:00 PM 
Church on Boll Weevil Circle 

Scholarships 
 

The Baptist Foundation of Alabama  
Applications due March 31, 2022. 

 

Applications must be completed online at  
tbfa.org/scholarships. 

 

A.L. Strozier applications can be picked up at our               
office. Applications are due March 7, 2022. 

Counseling Offered Via Telehealth 
 

 You will be able to meet with a counselor by                       
remaining at home. Call our office for a number to get 
in touch and make an appointment. If someone needs a 

face-to-face meeting, she will meet with you at her               
office in Dothan. 

Heroes’ Banquet 
 

March 15 at 6:30 PM 
 

Ino Baptist Church 
6157 Highway 134, Kinston, AL 36453 

 

For Law-Enforcement, Firefighters, 
Emergency Workers,  

and Support Personnel 
 

Call our office to RSVP by March 9.  

Dr. David Allen 
  

Preaching Professor at Southwestern 
Seminary, Author and Editor of  

several books, well known speaker 
for Traditional Baptist Theology. 

 

Ino Baptist Church 
March 5  

9:00 AM - Noon 

It's Time For A Spring Fling! 
 

Join us on Saturday, March 12th, as we 
WELCOME SPRING! 

 

12:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
Hot Dog Lunch & Music,Carriage Rides, Petting Zoo 

Bobert the Balloon Guy,Door Prizes. 
Mini-workshops will also be conducted! 

 

FREE FUN & FOOD for ALL AGES!  
Products will be available for purchase from work-

shops! 
 

County Line Baptist Church 
1000 Hwy 92, Enterprise, AL 

334-347-6082 


